

18th Aug, 2025

Dear Parent,

Greetings from IIS!

We are writing to inform you that the renovation work of the girls' washrooms on the ground and first floor will begin this week which will be followed by the renovation of the second floor & third floor girls' washrooms and then the fourth floor washrooms.

This initiative aims to improve the facilities and provide a clean, safe, and comfortable environment for our students.

The renovation work may cause some temporary inconvenience to the students though the school has made alternate arrangements accordingly.

We assure you that the renovation work will be completed at the earliest.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Thank you for your continued support.

Warm regards,

Nidhi Mishra
Principal